
 
 
 
 
 

Riding a Bicycle to School 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Students are encouraged to engage in physical activity, such as walking or riding their bike to 
school.  If your son/ward decides to ride his bike he must: 
 
1. Understand it is a privilege that may be withdrawn at any stage by the Principal. 
2. Wear an RMS approved helmet at all times; one that is a correct fit for the wearer. 
3. Be a responsible rider and adhere to RMS traffic rules whilst riding to and from Epping 

Boys High School. 
4. Securely house his bike in the designated bike compound during school hours. 
5. Take full responsibility for his behaviour whilst riding to and from Epping Boys High School. 
6.  Dismount from bike upon entering school grounds. 
 
Parents must accept full responsibility if their son/ward is involved in an accident whilst riding to 
and from Epping Boys High School. 
 
If you wish your son/ward to ride his bike to and from Epping Boys High School, please give your 
consent by signing the Permission Slip below. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 

 
 
Jessica Schadel 
Principal 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the Student Administrative Manager 
 

Riding a Bicycle to School 
 

I have read the above conditions and my son/ward will behave in a responsible manner whilst 
riding to and from Epping Boys High School. 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________________________________  Roll Call: _________ 
     Please Print 
 
I give permission for my son/ward to ride his bike to and from Epping Boys High School. I take full 
responsibility for my son’s/ward’s behaviour whilst he is riding to and from the school. 
 
Parent’s Signature: _________________________________  Dated: ____________________ 
 
Parent’s Name: _________________________________   
 Please Print 

EPPING BOYS HIGH SCHOOL

 

 

213 Vimiera Road, EASTWOOD, NSW 2122 
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